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I am writing to object to the development of 14 houses on Wells Farm. As you know, this would mean building
on a high harm Green Belt area. This development will be the thin end of the wedge for much extension into the
Green Belt, with the obvious subsequent damage to the environment and loss of oxygen which the Green plants
generate. Inevitably there will be a considerable increase in population, with no planned infrastructure to
support it: already my grandson , a Cuffley resident, did not get a place in any of the 4 secondary schools he
chose; the traffic congestion on the B156 is very heavy at peak times.

I implore you to reject this development. If it goes through , it will open the way for much more building, to the
detriment of the environment and the existing population of Northaw and Cuffley. It will be irreversible.

Yours sincerely

7 Hook Lane
EN6 4DA

Sent from my iPhone





